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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a wonderful week here at Manor Hill, full of festive cheer!

On Monday Year 3 and 4 dazzled us with their singing and dancing as they rocked

around the Christmas tree, well done everyone!

Tuesday saw Manor Hill be transformed into Manor Elf Academy, the children went

through a series of tasks to transform themselves into elves just like the teachers.

Lots of mischievous fun was had and Elf on the Twelfth is definitely a tradition for us

now!

On Thursday Reception wowed us with their performances of the Twinkly Nativity,

their acting and singing was superb and made us all very proud.

Today we have enjoyed Year 1 and 2 ‘s Christmas Carol Concert, which was packed

full of lovely songs and a few jokes too, this was a delight to watch!

Next week is our final week of the Autumn Term, with school closing for all pupils on

Friday 22nd at 3.20pm. A reminder that we recognise that this period can be a

difficult time with many pressures on families, we are here as a source of support

and can also signpost to supportive services. Please do reach out should you need

to. 

Have a lovely weekend,

Jess Roden

Manor Hill’s the place to be a championManor Hill’s the place to be a champion

December 15th 2023December 15th 2023

Christmas Lunch 20.12.33Christmas Lunch 20.12.33 Party DayParty Day

Friday is own clothes and

party day. Please can

children bring in a treat to

share, crisps, cake,

biscuits etc.

Thank you.

All children may have a Christmas

Lunch, this does not need to be

pre-booked. 

If you usually pay for lunches the

cost is £3.50.

 Sandwich options are not

available on this day.



Upcoming

Events

Upcoming

Events

December:

18th- EE and BB

Christmas singing

show 9.30

19th- LL Christmas

Singing Show 9.30

20th Christmas Lunch

22nd- Party day, own

clothes.

22ndLast Day of

Term- NO HILLTOPS

January:

8th - Welcome back to

school Spring Term 24

After school clubsAfter school clubs

Thank you Thank you 

Hilltops will run on Monday -

Thursday

There are no other extra

curricular clubs available next

week

School will close to all children at

3.20pm on Friday 22nd

December

Christmas FayreChristmas Fayre

Our huge thanks to everyone who organised and

supported the Christmas Fayre.

The total raised was £1352! 

We are delighted with this!

We will update you on the purchases made with the

funds in the new year.

A special thanks to those who

supported one of our Manor Hill

Grandparents after a nasty fall

outside, they are recovering at home.

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/the-big-ambition/

